SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF CF (CC) UNDER THENZAWL FOREST
DIVISION

The stretch of Forest Area under Thenzawl Forest Division which the
proposed for widening and up gradation of NH-54 to 2-Lane passes through
was inspected by me on 07.08.2020 and I was accompanied by RO.
Serchhip and two front-line staff of the inspected site.

The Project Passes through Deemed Forest under Serchhip Range and
Bungtlang Range. The Proposed alignment is more less gentle to steep slope.
The Proposed up gradation of NH-54 includes widening of the existing road
for 2-lane which will involve removal of some part of Department Teak
Plantation, Michelia Plantation and Gomari plantation including bamboos,
shrubs, bushes and grasses along the road on the uphill sides and part of
downhill sides.

The total area of Forest land to be diverted is 3.893 Ha (out of 8.9856
Ha) under Central Circle. There is no archeological /heritage site, defense
establishment or any other important monument or protected area in the
proposed area as well there is no rare and endangered species flora and
fauna reported in the project area.

Yours faithfully,

(C. VANLALENA)
Conservator of Forests
Central Circle
Aizawl: Mizoram



